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Inside the May
issue:
- Fundraiser Pick Up
- Volunteer Info
- Registration
continues

A MMH MINUTE
The monthly newsletter for Mike Mountain Horse

Elementary School

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Hello Mike Mountain Horse Families!

May is going to be an exciting month as
we welcome families to our first whole
school assembly on the 27th! This will be
the first assembly where we welcome
the entire school and families to the
school for our Truth Spirit Assembly!

Enjoy this month's edition of a MMH
Minute! 

IMPORTANT DATES

May 4 - Hats On for Mental Health
May 4 - Cookie Dough Pick Up 5:30-7:30
May 6 - Gr. 5 Visit to G.S. Lakie
May 10 - School Council Meeting - 7:00
May 20 - Fancy Hair and Hat Day
May 23 - Victoria Day No school
May 24 - PL Day- No School for Students
May 25 - Donut Day
May 27 - Truth Spirit Assembly
May 31 - Gr. 1/2 Subway Lunch
June 1 - Gr. 3/4/5 Subway Lunch
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Cookie dough pick-up will be held in the gym on Wednesday, May 4, from 5:30 pm -

7:30 pm.  It is imperative that all those who ordered cookie dough for our spring

fundraiser show up during the allotted pick-up time to get their product, as Society

will not be storing any products left behind, resulting in spoiled products.

There will be no exceptions made to our pick-up time for any reason. If you cannot

make it, please send someone on your behalf. No cookie dough will be stored by the

school or Society for any reason.  Please bring your own bags or cardboard box to

carry your order. If you ordered a lot, we suggest bringing someone who can help

you as the tubs can be heavy, and there will be no volunteers available to help carry

orders out to vehicles. When you get to the school, please enter through the front

door and head directly to the gym. Product will be organized by grade, so you will

have to go to multiple tables if you have more than one child who you placed an

order under.  Booster Juice Vouchers have not yet arrived and will likely be sent

home with students.

2022-2023 Registrations
Mike Mountain Horse Elementary school continues to accept new and returning

student registrations. Parents of students currently registered in Lethbridge

School Division will receive notification from your child(ren)’s school with

instructions for registration using PowerSchool. 

 To register for kindergarten,  students MUST be five years old as of December

31, 2022. Registrations can be completed online and emailed to the school. MMH

will be offering full day Monday/Wednesday, scheduled Fridays or full day

Tuesday/Thursday, scheduled Fridays kindergarten programs.

Spring Fundraiser 
Pick Up



MMH School
Council & Friends
of MMH Society
Our next School Council meeting will be

held at 7:00 pm on May 10 in person and

via Zoom. Everyone is welcome to join!

This is a fantastic opportunity to find

out about all the exciting things

happening in the school. The link will be

sent by Messenger to all families.

Seven 
Sacred
Teachings
Our Sacred Teaching for April focused

on WISDOM.  Congratulations to our

students who were recognized for 

demonstrating Wisdom. This month

our teaching will focus on TRUTH.

Students are recognized at our school-

wide Spirit assemblies and on our

Seven Sacred Teachings Bulletin

Boards.

Apistsisskitsaato ' si translates to 'blossom month' the month where we begin to see

buds and blossoms on bushes and trees. Click on the link to learn more

May  Newsletter

Indigenous Education News

The Loop
Click on the link to read the May edition of the The Loop. Please take a moment to

look through some of the community parenting sessions available for free!

Multicultural Newsletter
The work that communities  do to continue to uplift and celebrate each other and

students' diversity is felt and meaningful. Attached is a small sampling of

celebrations that our school communities may be observing this month. May

Newsletter

https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/387650
https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/387650
https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/387650
https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/387699
https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/387559


All volunteer opportunities must be pre-arranged with the classroom

teacher

Please ensure you have completed The Lethbridge School Division

Volunteer form and submit it to the office

Digitally check into the office on the iPad stand to the left as you enter the

office

Thank you for signing out in the office at the end of your visit



We appreciate you spending time with our students. Community supports are

what make Mike Mountain Horse such a great place to be! If you are interested

in volunteering, here are a few reminders:

Thank you for your gift of time! 

Hello Volunteers!






Community Information

Upcoming Dates At MMH North
Parking Lot

July 29th
September 29th
December 18th







